Haxes, Kathz

From: Fennell, Estelle

Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 1:59 PM

To: Hayes, Kathy

Subject: FW: GFPD Board Appointment Request

Estelle Fennell

2" District Supervisor
County of Humboldt

(707) 476 2392
efennell@co.humboldt.ca.us

From: kent scown <kentscown@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, May 17, 2019 11:39 AM

To: Estelle Fennell <efennellster@gmail.com>; Fennell, Estelle <EFennell@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: GFPD Board Appointment Request

I'm writing to request your assistance with the appointment of a new board member for the Garberville Fire
Protection District. Our current state is that we lack an adequate number of members to be able to reach a
quorum. Historically these positions have been difficult to fill.

[ have a firefighter, Tim Tietz, who is willing to serve until the next election and possibly beyond. He has been
on the department for many years, has written successful grant requests for the district, works in the district,
responds to incidents with one of the top frequencies of any on the team, and has land and a home that would be
situated within the district boundaries after our anticipated expansion has been completed. Please let me know
if you need any other information from me.

Kind regards,

Kent Scown

Chief

Garberville Fire Protection District
POB 288

Garberville, CA 95542
707-223-1959

05/17/2019



